
Fellow members: Finally, Spring is just around the corner! Along with the good weather, hopefully we will see 
the end of this horrible pandemic and will be able to get out and enjoy the fresh air, it will be great to get back 
to some sort of normal life again.

We had a great turnout for our elections meeting in March. I would like to personally thank all of your executive 
for stepping up and staying on for another year. We also want to welcome two new members to our executive, 
Jim Patterson, and Brian Coleman. I know you both will be an asset to our club and we look forward to your 
input.

Our April meeting will be held at the Weller St Legion on April 6th, we have an interesting guest speaker coming 
so please make an effort to attend. If you do not receive a call from Stephanie, please feel free to contact any 
executive member and we will be glad to reserve your seat.

I want to once again remind everyone of our upcoming Golf tournament on August 20th at Forest Ridge golf 
course. We are in need of Players, prizes items for our silent auction and hole sponsors. Please support us in 
this much needed fundraiser. If you can get a team together or want to come out as a couple or individual it will 
help us out a lot. This is a fun filled day and well worthwhile attending. Please contact me with any support you 
can give us.

It is very important for all members to renew their membership when it comes due. If you need any help in 
sending in your dues please contact any of us and we will certainly help you with the process. It is only with your 
continued support and participation that we can keep this wonderful organization viable and strong. Your club is 
so important to our communities in the effort to help the needy and less fortunate members of our society.

In closing I want to wish everyone a happy spring and stay safe and healthy.
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Upcoming Events
	 April 6	 General Meeting	 Minnow Lake Legion	 5:30 social 6:00 pm meeting

	 April14	 Executive Meeting 	 ZOOM	 7:00 pm

	 May 4	 General Meeting	 Minnow Lake Legion	 5:30 social 6:00 pm meeting

	 May 12	 Executive Meeting	 location and time TBD

	 August 20	 Golf Tournament 	 Forest Ridge Golf Club



At last, we were able to meet in person for a meeting!  On March 2nd 27 members and 3 guests met at the Minnow 
Lake Legion, our first since last Fall. After a brief social time, the meeting started at 6:00 pm. Following the usual 
protocols dinner was served. Next on the agenda was the election of the executive. Member Gil Hartley conducted 
the election and installed the executives.

Election
President – Don Delongchamp

Vice President – John Varney

Past President – Loretta Carnes

Treasurer  – Dave Carnes
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Secretary’s Report
Connie Zwarich

Secretary – Connie Zwarich

Chaplain – Tracey Urso

Executive Committee – Wayne McCuaig, Jim Patterson, 
Doug Honeyford, Brian Coleman, John Roy, Tracey Urso, 
Ron Netherton

News
Dale Hartley sent a thank you to the Council for the 
donation which allowed Dale and her group to make 
8 blankets and 4 wraps which they will present to the 
Cancer treatment Centre in July.

Dave thanked the ham sellers. We were able to meet our 
numbers for hams despite the pandemic. 

Don announced we will hold our annual Golf Tournament 
again this year.  The date is set for August 20th at Forest 
Ridge Golf Club.  We are in need of prizes, items for 
the silent auction, hole sponsors and teams. If you can 
assist in anyway please contact Don or any of the golf 
committee members – Tracey Urso, Connie Zwarich, Ron 
Netherton.

We have 35 new members from North Bay.

Hopefully we will be able to have our Member’s Night 
this year, most likely in September.

Good of the Order
Doug had coffee with Conny Houle who passes on his 
regards to us. 

Melorie Davies has also sent greetings to us and thanked 
us for our past support. She has been very busy knitting 
hats, mitts, and blankets for cancer and ailing patients. 
She has put in a total of 2800 volunteer hours for 
this endeavor. Members like this is what makes our 
organization so great.

Mike LePage told us the Cystic Fibrosis walk will take 
place this year.

Regional Convention Medicine Hat Alberta

This year the Convention will be a hybrid event – in 
person and virtual. It Takes place May 26 – 28.  Connie 
Zwarich will move up to the position of President, Loretta 
Carnes is our Treasurer.

Doug explained that our region is the largest in Canada 
composed of Ontario, Saskatchewan, Alberta, and British 
Columbia. We have donated approximately $25,000 per 
year to groups and charities.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:19 pm

Donation to Elgin Street Mission

Touch A Truck John Carrey, George Faulkner and Don Delongchamp
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Our council offers two $1000 Entrance Scholarships to 
dependents of paid-up members. 

Applicant Eligibility:

Dependents must be entering their first year at a post-
secondary institution. Applications may be downloaded 
from our website: www.uctsudbury.ca

Scholarship
Tracey Urso

Applications must be submitted by June 15, 2021. 
For more information contact Tracey Urso at atmurso@
hotmail.com

Completed application are to be mailed to:
A.C.T./UCT Sudbury

PO Box 2836 Station A
 Sudbury Ontario 

P3A 5J3

Roses for the Living Award
Year in and year out there are Members in Sudbury Council 1051 who truly go above and beyond to demonstrate 
the true meaning of fraternalism. This prestigious award recognizes their commitment in our communities not just 
for what they have recently accomplished but for their service over the years.  We would like you to nominate an 
individual that you feel deserves this honor. The Award is only presented to a person once. Past recipients are: Frank 
Musico, Gil Charette, Leo Michelutti, James Carrey, Anita Thompson, Gil Hartley, Hubert Despres, William (John) 
Varney, Joseph Wilcox, Jerry Giff, Richard Carrey, Glen Fowke, Reg Manual, Ray Giroux, Chris Sheridan, Conrad 
Houle, Gordon Ward, Douglas Honeyford, Jack St. Louis, David Carnes, Ralph Kuhn, Michael Lepage, Heather 
Wilcox, Len Zwarich.

Please nominate a person you believe is deserving.

I wish to nominate _____________________________________for The Roses for the Living Award because 
he/she______________________________________,___________________________________and demonstrates this 
by________________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________________
__________________________________________________________________________________________________

for more information you may phone me at___________________
Sincerely, Member _______________________________________

Please email your nomination to Doug Honeyford 
@ goramseylake@hotmail.com,  
alternately give your nomination form 
to Doug at the next meeting.

Blast
 from the

Past
Garys Mighton’s sweater

showing our 

Curling Heritage.



2021-2022
Local Officers

President

Don Delongchamp

675-8420

doubld@fibreop.ca

vice president

John Varney 674-1060

Immediate Past President

Loretta Clipperton Carnes

Home 222-0369 Work 222-2369

Secretary

Connie Zwarich 969-8496

Treasurer

Dave Carnes 222-0369

executive committee

Wayne McCuaig 942-3338

Doug Honeyford

Home 688-0515  Cell 690-6890

Chaplain

Tracey Urso 560-6681

DIRECTORS AT LARGE 

John Roy 674-3722

Jim Patterson  303-2516

Ron Netherton  690-4443

Brian Coleman 671-0126

ADVISORS 

Jerry Giff 698-7502

Gil Hartley 969-5476

General Meeting
Usually the first Thursday of EACH month

Monthly Executive Meeting
Usually the second Thursday of EACH month

Sudbury Office
PO Box 2836, Stn. A

Sudbury, ON  P3E 5J3
Email: info@uctsudbury.ca

www.uctsudbury.ca

Head Office Calgary
PO Box 57261, Sunrige RPO

135, 2525 36th St., N.E.
Calgary, Alberta  T1Y 6R4
1-800-267-2371 x1216 

www.uct.org

Columbus Ohio
1-800-848-0123
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Humour
1. What do kids play when their mom is using the phone?     Bored games.

2. What do you call an ant who fights crime?    A vigilANTe!

3. Why are snails slow?    Because they’re carrying a house on their back.

4. What’s the smartest insect?    A spelling bee!

5. What does a storm cloud wear under his raincoat?    Thunderwear.

6. What is fast, loud and crunchy?    A rocket chip.

7. How does the ocean say hi?     It waves!

8. What do you call a couple of chimpanzees sharing an Amazon account?   
PRIME-mates.

9. Why did the teddy bear say no to dessert?     Because she was stuffed.

10. Why did the soccer player take so long to eat dinner?  Because he 
thought he couldn’t use his hands.

11. Name the kind of tree you can hold in your hand?       A palm tree!

12. What do birds give out on Halloween?      Tweets.

	

Apr 06	 ROGER MICHAUD
Apr 08	 JAMES WILSON
Apr 10	 ROLAND WEISHEIT
Apr 12	 GRANT FULLERTON
Apr 17	 JOSEPH CHARBONNEAU
Apr 20	 THERESA MAC LEAN
Apr 21	 RICHARD BAZINET
Apr 21	 SUZANNE FRAPPIER
Apr 23	 HOLLY BROWNE

Apr 23	 GERALD GRAVELLE
Apr 25	 RON NETHERTON
Apr 26	 MELORIE DAVIES
Apr 27	 HEATHER WILCOX
Apr 28	 JOE RUMLESKI
Apr 28	 CHRIS SHERIDAN
Apr 28	 MARLENE BILSBOROUGH
Apr 29	 SANDRA FAUCHER
Apr 29	 JOSEPH WILCOX

April Birthdays


